
From: Office of the Registrar
To: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0030
Date: Thursday, November 14, 2024 10:56:06 AM

-- Name --
Brian Boudreau

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
In accordance to this price hike. Everyone is having a hard time paying anything food or bill wise. Senior citizens
are getting hit the hardest. They will be homeless soon if prices keep going up. Please reconsider this price hike. I
know it’s not a vote but I’m saying no to this. We can’t afford to pay more.
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